
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 04th April, 2022 

 

To,           

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001. 

 

Ref: Dr Lalchandani Labs Limited (Scrip Code – 541299) 
 

Subject- Announcement- Empanelment of Airports Authority of India (AAI). 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This is to bring to the kind attention of all the stakeholders that “Dr Lalchandani Labs Limited” would 

like to announce a grant of Empanelment of Airports Authority of India (AAI). 

 

By empanelment, the Competent Authority has authorized “Dr Lalchandani Labs Limited” to provide 

Pathology and Radiology Services for AAI beneficiaries and their dependents including retired employees. 

 

The organization is working in alignment with all the current projects to achieve the utmost goals by 

rendering more and in a better way to our clients. 

 

Request you to please take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

For Dr Lalchandani Labs Limited 

 

 
 

Arjan Lalchandani  

Managing Director 

DIN: 07014579 

 

 

 

 

 


